Dear Valued Customers,

Beginning Monday, September 13th, by order of the Provincial Health Officer (PHO), proof of
partial vaccination, at least one dose, will be required to access some programs and services
offered at the Powell River Recreation Complex. As of October 24th, customers must be fully
vaccinated to participate. It is anticipated that this requirement will be in place until January 31,
2022 and could be modified as per direction of the PHO.

For more information, or how to acquire your official vaccine card, please visit the Government
of British Columbia website.

Showing proof of vaccination applies to all people 12+ who plan to use some of our services.
This applies to the following:

Admission to the weight room

Attending a fitness class/program

Attending adult indoor organized recreational sports and recreation programs such as rec
hockey, pickleball, and table tennis.

Proof of vaccination is not required for:

Youth recreational sport for people 19 years old or younger. This would include recreational
sport activities such as swim lessons, minor hockey, swim club, and figure skating.

Public swimming

Public skating

In addition to showing your official vaccine card, customers will also be required to show valid
government issued photo ID. Customers 18 years of age or younger are not required to show
ID.

Please ensure that you have your official proof of vaccination and valid government issued
photo ID ready before entering the facility. Please allow extra time for processing.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we adapt to the new procedures. If you have
any questions, please email parksrec@powellriver.ca
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